
This information is issued on behalf of Highmark Blue Shield and its affiliated Blue companies, which are independent licensees of the Blue Cross Blue Shield Association. 
Highmark Inc. d/b/a Highmark Blue Shield and certain of its affiliated Blue companies serve Blue Shield members in 21 counties in central Pennsylvania and 13 counties in 
northeastern New York. As a partner in joint operating agreements, Highmark Blue Shield also provides services in conjunction with a separate health plan in southeastern 
Pennsylvania. Highmark Inc. or certain of its affiliated Blue companies also serve Blue Cross Blue Shield members in 29 counties in western Pennsylvania, 13 counties in 
northeastern Pennsylvania, the state of West Virginia plus Washington County, Ohio, the state of Delaware, and 8 counties in western New York. All references to 
Highmark in this document are references to Highmark Inc. d/b/a Highmark Blue Shield and/or to one or more of its affiliated Blue companies. 

NaviNet is a registered trademark of NaviNet, Inc., which is an independent company that provides a secure, web-based portal between providers and health insurance 
companies. 

RP-019N Update: Generics and Biologicals 
Will Move to a Standardized Pricing Model  
Effective September 1, 2023, Reimbursement Policy (RP)-019N: Drugs and Biologicals will move 

from a tiered pricing model for generic and brand drugs (or biologicals) to a standardized reimbursement 

method based on the Average Sales Price (ASP) + 20%.  

To view the current version of RP-019N, log into NaviNet® and select Resource Center from the left 

menu. Once redirected to the Provider Resource Center, choose CLAIMS, PAYMENT & 

REIMBURSEMENT from the left menu and then Reimbursement Policy. The updated version will be 

available on September 1, 2023. 
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